Reception | Swaffham Town Council

Subject: FW: FOR ACTION - Litter pick query

From: Administrator | Swaffham Town Council <administrator@swaffhamtowncouncil.gov.uk>
Sent: 09 March 2021 11:14

To: Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council <townclerk@swaffhamtowncouncil.gov.uk>

Subject: FOR ACTION - Litter pick query

Hi Richard,

We had the following request on via the website.

Wonder If the Transport Committee would like to debate the potential of starting/managing a litter pick group?
Any thoughts?

Kind Regards, stay safe

Hannah

Hannah Duggan

Office Administrator

DDI - 01760 302060 / Office - 01760 722 922

Email Disclaimer:

The information contained in this email is confidential and intended only for the person or organisation to which it is addressed. If you have
received it by mistake, please disregard and notify the sender immediately. Unauthorised disclosure or use of such information may be a breach of
legislation or confidentiality and the content may be legally privileged. Any improper dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is
strictly prohibited. Emails sent from and received by employees of Swaffham Town Council may be monitored. They may also be disclosed to other
people under legislation, particularly the Freedom of Information Act 2000, GDPR, the Data Protection Act 2018 and the Environmental
Information Regulations 2004, If you have contacted the Council for a service any personal data you share will be used to help you access its
services, or to answer your enquiry in line with our Privacy Policy. For full details of your rights please visit our website at
www.swaffhamtowncouncil.gov.uk Unless this email relates to Swaffham Town Council business it will be regarded by the Council as personal and
will not be authorised by or sent on behalf of the Council.

From: Reception | Swaffham Town Council <reception@swaffhamtowncouncil.gov.uk>
Sent: 09 March 2021 11:03

To: Administrator | Swaffham Town Council <administrator@swaffhamtowncouncil.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: Contact via HugoFox

From: team@hugofox.com <team @hugofox.com>

Sent: 08 March 2021 15:19

To: Reception | Swaffham Town Council <reception@swaffhamtowncouncil.gov.uk>
Subject: Contact via HugoFox




Hugo!-ox

Contact from HugoFox.com

Dear Swaffham,

You have received the following message from _

Good afternoon Madam Mayor & Town Councillors, thank you for the most recent edition of the
newsletter and making it available in the town whilst volunteers (like myself) are unable to deliver to the
door. | notice in the newsletter the issues of both duck & dog poo are mentioned but | wonder whether the
litter waste left behind by humans might soon be addressed. Are there any plans for a town litter pick
once restrictions lift? The Brandon Road is particularly bad but of course that's not necessarily residents
of Swaffham but could be motorists throwing litter out of their car windows as they pass through. It would
be good to see Swaffham looking pristine in time for this summer when we're all let out again. Regards
Diane Stoner Sedge Road, Swan's Nest

This message was sent from the following page:

View Page

Any questions? Please don€ 7Tt hesitate to contact us:
team@hugofox.com.

Thank you
HugoFox Team

f Like us on Facebook

t Follow us on Twitter



